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To whom so ever it might concern 
 
 
 
Trasadingen, April 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Per-and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) Free Statement for TPP products 
 
 
The company 
 

TPP Techno Plastic Products AG 
Zollstrasse 7 

8219 Trasadingen 
Switzerland 

+41 52 687 01 87 
www.tpp.ch 
info@tpp.ch 

 
has the responsibility to determine consumer safety and ensure compliance with all 
international, federal, state and local regulations of PFAS substances for the TPP products 
 
TPP confirms, that no Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) are intentionally added as a 
raw material or processing aid in the manufacturing of TPP products.  
 
Furthermore TPP states, that based upon receipt of information supplied by all TPP suppliers 
and to the best of TPP’s knowledge, PFAS has not been added to any of the delivered material 
either. 
 
Should you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact us: 
info@tpp.ch or +41 52 687 01 87. 
 
 
TPP Techno Plastic Products AG 
 
 
 
Kirsten Braehler 


